

### February 8, 2024

Dates to Remember

Did You Know

2/12-2/16 - Staff Appreciation Week

All Cobb County Schools will be closed February 19-23 for February Break.

2/12 - Foundation Meeting, 9am

2/12- Extended Flower Sales - \$3 2/13 - 4th Grade Performance, 8am

2/19-2/23 - February Break

#### WIN

Don't forget to have your student here by 7:30 am each morning in order to receive the full benefits of our What I Need (WIN) morning time! Students work with teachers to remediate and accelerate in the areas of reading and math. Once your child has attended 10 sessions, they get a Chick-fil-A card redeemable for a FREE meal!

#### Morning Carpool Drop Off

Please remember to pull all the way to the end of the loop when dropping off in the mornings. It is also imperative that students stay in their cars until the bell rings. Thank you for helping our mornings run safely and smoothly.

#### Tech Tip of the Week

In today's digital age, our students often turn to the internet for research purposes. Encourage your elementary student to use safe, kid-friendly websites for research. Here are some reliable options to help your child navigate the online world safely.

Stick to Trusted Sources:

Britannica Kids (<a href="https://kids.britannica.com">https://kids.britannica.com</a>) - Kids Britannica offers a wealth of educational content curated specifically for young learners. From science to history, students can explore various topics in a secure online environment.

Cobb Digital Library (Asses through CTLS) -Cobb Digital Library has a plethora of educational resources providing vetted materials suitable for elementary research needs.

#### Science Fair

Does your child love science? The Science Fair is a great opportunity to encourage that exploration! Please see the attachment for details. Your child can return it to school, or you can email <a href="mailto:Brandy.Medlin@cobbk12.org">Brandy.Medlin@cobbk12.org</a> to get more information!

## **Keheley PTA and Foundation Updates**



\$3

Sale Ends Sunday!

1 FLOWER

# FLOWER SALE

Benefiting Keheley 5th grade festivities

Purchase flowers for your students, friends, staff members and teachers as a special Valentine and support 5th grade end of year festivities!

Flowers delivered on Valentine's Day!

PURCHASE FLOWERS ONLINE AT

KEHELEYPTA.ORG



